

## 2020-2021 School Year Questionnaire

### Question Title

#### \* 1. Contact Information

Name

Name of LEA (School If Charter or Non-Boarding Parochial)

NCHSAA Region

Email Address:

### Question Title

\* 2. Which of Governor Cooper's School Reopening Plans are your schools utilizing to begin the 2020-2021 school year?

- Plan B
- Plan C

NEXT

Powered by

See how easy it is to [create a survey](#).

[Privacy](#) & [Cookie Policy](#)

0 of 12 answered

## 2020-2021 School Year Questionnaire

**Question Title**

**3. What is the anticipated length of time your schools will be in Plan C before transitioning to Plan B?**

- Less than 2 Weeks
- 2-4 Weeks
- 4-6 Weeks
- 6-8 Weeks
- 1st 9 Weeks
- 1st Semester
- 1st and 2nd Semester
- Other (please specify)

TBD

OK

**Question Title**

**4. Under Plan C, will you allow your students to participate in NCHSAA sports and athletic programs?**

- Yes
- No
- Don't Know

OK

**Question Title**

**5. If and when your LEA transitions from Plan C to Plan B, will you allow your students to participate in NCHSAA sports and athletic programs?**

- Yes
- No
- Don't Know

OK

PREV NEXT

Powered by

See how easy it is to [create a survey](#).

## 2020-2021 School Year Questionnaire

### Question Title

\* 6. Under Plan B, will you allow your students to participate in NCHSAA sports and athletic programs?

- Yes
- No
- Don't Know

PREV NEXT

Powered by  
See how easy it is to [create a survey](#).

11 of 12 answered

## 2020-2021 School Year Questionnaire

### Question Title

\* 7. Is your LEA (School if Charter or Non-Boarding Parochial) currently participating in summer workouts/conditioning?

- Yes
- No

PREV NEXT

Powered by  
See how easy it is to [create a survey](#).

11 of 12 answered

## 2020-2021 School Year Questionnaire

### Question Title

\* 8. What is the expected week that summer workouts/conditioning will be allowed to begin?

- Week of July 27-31
- Week of August 3-7
- Week of August 10-14
- N/A - We will not be conducting summer workouts/conditioning

PREV NEXT

Powered by  
See how easy it is to [create a survey](#).

11 of 12 answered

## 2020-2021 School Year Questionnaire

### Question Title

\* 9. If the NCHSAA is forced to postpone the start of the fall season beyond September 1st, which would you prefer?

- Set a designated start date in late September for fall sports with the knowledge that any further postponements would necessitate fall sports being moved into the 2nd semester (if approved by the NCHSAA Board of Directors)
- Delay the start of fall sports on a week-to-week basis until October with the knowledge that any further postponements would necessitate fall sports being moved into the 2nd semester (if approved by the NCHSAA Board of Directors)

### **Question Title**

\* 10. Would you be in favor of some of the lower-risk sports (Girls Golf, Girls Tennis, Cross-Country) participating in the fall, while other higher-risk sports (Football, Boys Soccer, Volleyball) being delayed until the 2nd semester?

- Yes
- No

### **Question Title**

\* 11. Would you be in favor of delaying all sports until at least January 1st and playing shortened sports seasons during 2nd semester?

- Yes
- No

### **Question Title**

## 12. Please share any other comments, questions, or concerns?

- 1) For clarity, in Plan C (question #4) our response of NO is relative to student athletes participating in games and competitions that involve other schools. Once the school year opens (academics) we will at some point permit student athletes to practice on our campuses.
- 2) It would be extremely helpful, sooner vs. later, to get a definitive seasonal start date/plan vs. week-to-week maybes to enable us to develop an athletics plan.



PREV DONE

Powered by

See how easy it is to [create a survey](#).

11 of 12 answered